Town of Boothbay Harbor

Board of Selectmen

ORDER OF REVOCATION OF VICTUALERS LICENSE

The Boothbay Harbor Board of Selectmen met on Monday, September 11, 202:_3, at 7:00
p.m., at Boothbay Harbor Town Hall to consider the revocation of the victualers license of

Rock2BBH LLC, doing business as Wharf Street Restaurant & Bar.

It is a requirement of Town Code Chapter 162 (Victualers) that every establishment
licensed as a victualer shall have all applicable licenses issued by all applicable state agencies.
Michael Sullivan, State Health Inspector, has informed the Town Manager that Whart Street
Restaurant & Bar does not have a license through the state’s Health Inspection Program, and
Rebecca Walsh, DHHS Supervisor, has confirmed that Whart Street Restaurant & Bar 1s operating

without a state license, and has not applied for one.

Because it lacks a required state license, the victualers license of Rock2BBH LLC, doing
business as Wharf Street Restaurant & Bar, 1s hereby revoked, effective immediately, pursuant to

Town Code Section 162-5.
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